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22nd October 2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

WHOLE SCHOOL CROSS COUNTRY COMPETITION – TUESDAY 26TH NOVEMBER 2024 
 
Sporting Influence's small schools cross-country competition will be held on Tuesday 26th 
November 2024 at Ashville College from 9.30am -11.30am. All children, across the federation, will 
take part as part of the PE curriculum.  
 
Children will travel to and from the event by Coach. 
 
Please complete the consent to travel form on ParentMail no later than Friday 8th November 
2024. 
 
Spectators are not permitted at this event. 
 
If you have any questions in relation to the competition, please contact myself or Mr Farrimond 
(Federation PE lead) via the admin email address. 
 
Very Best Wishes 
 

 
 
Mrs S Randall 
Federation Business Manager 
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